Answer from OAH/Hungary on the Joint Project SMR questionnaire, translation:

"The Hungarian Atomic Energy Authority (Orszagos Atomenergia Hivatal, OAH) continuously
monitors the changes in international regulation in the field of small modular reactors but in Hungary
there are no relevant regulations. Hungarian regulations will be formulated if there is intention in
Hungary to develop a small modular reactor. Currently OAH is not aware such intention.

Please find below a technical article on SMR technology and Government Decree 118/2011. (VII. 11.)
on Nuclear safety requirements and related activities of the competent authority:

https://www.iaea.org/newscenter/news/what-are-small-modular-reactors-smrs

https://net.jogtar.hu/jogszabaly?docid=a1100118.kor "




